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To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 401 

 

April 4, 2013 

Beth, Please enter this in the upcoming hearing testimony on SB 401  

  

Senator, 

  

RE:  SB401 

  

Please enter my objection to SB401 and make this and my previous comments a part of the 

public record.  Also, I would like to stay informed as to the status, and or progress of this bill via 

e-mail at:  bobbiedut@yahoo.com. 

  

SB 401 is potentially a devastating loss to private property land owners, miners, tourists, and for 

those who enjoy recreating throughout the state, and a    financial burden on the State of Oregon 

as well, due to the innumerable “takings” litigation it will cause. 

  

I would like to know when Oregon became a Socialist state by taking private property away from 

its citizens, and denying miners statutory rights granted by Federal Law to legally access their 

mining claims? 

  

By passing this bill, Oregon would be deliberately reducing much needed jobs, and tourism and 

other  income that the State of Oregon, and its residents are in desperate need of, especially in 

rural areas of the State. 

  

By declaring this bill an emergency, the legislature is deliberately denying the citizens of this 

state the opportunity to have their say: rather, you are trying to shove this bill down our throats, 

leaving little recourse but to turn to our judicial system, to stem the unwanted takings of our 

properties 

  

Thank You, 

  

  

  

D.A. Danser 

740 Valley Ave 

Baker City, OR   97814 

541-403-1770 
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